
PROGRESS MADE LAST WEEK1
We hired 14+ teaching positions to reduce class sizes. 

The average class size district-wide will be 25 students.

Each student will be offered a grab-and-go breakfast during

the nutrition break along with a grab-and-go lunch they can

take on their way home.

WHAT WE KNOW2
Our campuses will open to students 11/4/2020.

Please review the updated Reopen and Remain Open Guidance

document here prior to November 4, 2020. 

We opted to voluntarily test the water fixtures in all of our

classrooms for lead contamination. Even though students were

not on campus at this time, it was a proactive step to ensure we

had safe drinking water when school resumed. All water is now

safe for consumption. For more details, please read here.
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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

AS A REMINDER3
Transportation is available only to students who have it written

into their IEP, so families who generally use buses will need to

make arrangements.

Opening and remaining open is a collective effort. Please do your

part to help us all stay healthy and safe.

GREAT NEWS!4
Our newest school, Riego Creek, will open to students for the

first time on 11/4/2020. The Raptors are ready to roar--with a face

covering, of course!
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